
The first meeting of the Executive Committee (2025–2027) of the Pakistan Council 
of Architects and Town Planners (PCATP), officially titled as 130th Executive 
Committee Meeting, was held on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, at the PCATP Head Office 
in Islamabad. The session was chaired by Ar. Ejaz Ahmed Qadri, Chairman PCATP. 

 

  

 

The meeting commenced with the recitation of the Holy Quran. It was attended by the 
Vice Chairman Architecture, Vice Chairman Town Planning, and Executive Committee 
members representing both Architecture and Town Planning disciplines. Some members 
participated in the meeting virtually via Zoom. 

 

The committee engaged in productive discussions on various agenda items, and the 
meeting concluded on a positive and collaborative note. 



 

  

 



 

 


